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18th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Prime Minister has announced that from Friday all UK schools will be made to close except for looking 

after the children of keyworkers. Whilst it was expected, the time frame is quicker than anticipated. I will 

write to all parents and staff to outline the next steps and arrangements for all pupils when we receive details 

and guidance from the Government, including who is defined as a keyworker. 

 

I understand that this is a worrying time, and we have all been asked to make changes in our lives.  With this 

in mind, please bear with us while the school digests the news and guidance.  A further letter will be sent 

out tomorrow with as many details as we know.  

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr Russell. 
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